
 
      FRIX ADVISORY GROUP LLC 

        Dana Frix 
        1200 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W. 
        Suite 300   
        Washington, D.C. 20036  
        dfrix@frixadvisory.com 
        703-725-9685 
 
 
October 25, 2018 

 

Via IBFS 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th St. SW 
Room TW-B204 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re: Meriplex Communications, Ltd. Surrender of International Section 214 
Authorization - ITC-214-20090817-00382 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Meriplex Communications, Ltd. (“Meriplex”) hereby surrenders the above-referenced 
international Section 214 authorization, effective as of today’s date.  No U.S.-international 
telecommunications services are being provided pursuant to the authorization.   

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions regarding this notification. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Dana Frix 

Advisor to Meriplex Communications, Ltd. 

 
 
 


